As a resident of a small village in rural East Yorkshire I am anxious that all members of the
community have the opportunity of an affordable broadband connection at a decent speed.
Rural business and rural children face plenty of challenges without being disadvantaged by
lack of this service. Moreover rural users pay the same fees for standard broadband as those
in rural areas with far faster and more reliable connections, which is extremely unfair.



